
Subject: PandaRoot meeting, Tuesday 25th of November, 10:00, EVO
Posted by [Johan Messchendorp](#) on Mon, 24 Nov 2008 10:29:30 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Dear all,

Tomorrow we will have our regular PandaRoot meeting @ 10:00, EVO (e.g. usual place and time)...

Tentative agenda points

1) General announcements

- Collaboration Meeting, coming up!!!

2) Modifications in the base

- change in config directories
- renaming of bases classes to FAIRxxx? --> decision

3) Release policies & management

- policies of branches: QA macros, coding conventions, version numbering, when to release, etc?
- software release tools: overview "old" framework release tools (Bertram/Matthias), what do we need for PandaRoot?
- ...lots to decide!

4) A.O.B.

Hear you then,

Johan!

Subject: minutes
Posted by [Johan Messchendorp](#) on Sun, 11 Jan 2009 14:39:30 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Dear all,

Sorry for delay, but here are the minutes of our last PandaRoot meeting:

<http://panda-wiki.gsi.de/cgi-bin/view/Computing/Minutes25Nov2008>

Kind wishes,

Johan
